
 

 

FFWPU USA: Opportunity to Join Prayer for Peace in Ukraine, March 2, 2pm EST 
 
Naokimi Ushiroda 
March 2, 2022 
 
Dear Pastors, Community Leaders, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

We received an invitation from Dr. Balcomb to join a special prayer for peace in Ukraine organized by 

EUME today, the first day of lent. 

 

The Prayer is today, March 2, at 2pm EST, and is planned to last until 2:50 PM. (March 2, 20:00/ 8pm 

CET). 

 

The zoom link is as follows: zoom,us/j/94095387783 

 

EUME members and members from Ukraine and Russia are expected to participate and will be greatly 

encouraged by our North American support. 

 

Please consider joining this prayer meeting as your schedule permits. 

 

Thank you, and God Bless, 

 

Tal Zorer 

Executive Assistant 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 


